
May – July 2021 

    READ ALL…ABOUT IT           NEWS FROM  MEXICO! 
In these months, we celebrated eight years as a congregation; which we started in May of 2013 in 

a living room of a house. We give God the glory for what He is doing through us and you as a local 

church - supporting us here as your Missionaries in this church planting work.   The construction of 

the church is going forward and up! We now have the roof completed and the entranceway. Now 

we are waiting for the windows and the main door along with much work to do inside. The group 

of construction workers are working hard and diligently every week. 

We had a few days of camping with our kids and young teenagers. We joined other churches, and 

there were at least fifty campers. There were games, food, and the preaching of the Word of God. 

One Sunday evening, we had testimonies and pictures of the camp activities to share with the 

congregation - to encourage them in investing in the young teenagers’ lives. 

In addition, we had two teenagers (Carolina & William Gonzales) and one man (Jose Yanez) 

received Christ as their Savior at the church. Pray for them to grow in God’s word. 

Prayer Requests: 

1. Pray for the spiritual growth of the congregation. 

2. Pray for souls to come to know Christ and to be disciple. 

3. Pray for Pastor Juan Pablo Rodriguez and the congregation in Nigromante (this a new church       

planting work). 

4. Pray for the provision for the construction work and for the workers to have wisdom in building. 

5. Pray for the Holy Spirit’s work in the Bible class in el Rancho Viejo every Thursday at 4pm. 

6. Pray for those that have been saved to grow in God’s Word. 

7. Pray for our physical and spiritual strength. 

 

Thank you so much for your prayers and your faithful financial support! 

In Christ’s Steadfast Love, 

Missionaries Darrain, Mari & Damaris Coker       

       

“Your time, talent, and treasure can be deposited in one of two banks: The bank of Heaven or The 

Bank of Earth.” – Dr. Raymond W. Barber                                                                                                                                                                      


